
Location Description

Cape Light Compact website The Compact's website provides extensive information regarding the Compact's Program: 
https://www.capelightcompact.org/power-supply/

Communication vehicles/ Outreach activities

Social media accounts Cape Light Compact uses Instagram, Facebook, and X to communicate about our 
Program.

Municipal cable access TV
The Compact occassionally works with local cable access networks to provide 
information about our Program. Local cable access networks pick up price change press 
releases.

Announcement to local/regional media The Compact issues press releases to local newspapers and radio stations when the 
Compact's prices change.

Physical posting in municipal buildings
The Compact sends its Disclosure Label, which includes the resource mix, rate, and 
renewable energy content, quaterly to all member town clerks for posting in a prominent 
place in municipal buildings. The Compact also sends its Disclosure Label to all local 
libraries and senior centers once per year for posting. 

Municipal departments, boards, and 
committees

Compact staff presents at Town Council meetings, Board of Selectmen meetings, and 
local energy committee meetings frequently. The Compact Administrator and staff also 
present at Town Managers meetings. Compact Board members provide updates at town 
meetings as well. 

Compact Board of Directors Meetings
The Compact Board meets monthly (except for August). Staff often updates the Board on 
power supply related activities. All Board materials are posted to the Compact's website. 
These monthly meetings are public meetings.

Community organizations/events The Compact works with a long list of community organizations to reach memebers of 
the community through presentations and tabling at events.
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